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Oregon is ready for climate friendly cities and communities. We do not need to delay 

any longer - we have delayed 50 years since the environmental crisis was identified 

as imminent. The existing regulations allow local flexibility in identifying local 

strategies, that process doesn't need to be centralized - it just creates delay and 

reduces the choice local communities have in implementation. 


